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April 9, 2025 
 
Tim Loncarich 
CW Construction, LLC 
825 21 ½ Rd 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 
RE:   Gunnison River Gravel Pits, Permit No. M-2009-048, Inspection Problem Abated  
 
Dear Mr. Loncarich: 

On February 12, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an 
inspection of the above referenced site.  Backfill and Grading was cited as a problem for settling 
and surface cracks. Corrective actions required you regrade the pond slopes, rip and recompact 
prior to revegetation by the corrective action date. 

On April 8, 2025 the Division received photos and a summary of work performed on site. This 
satisfies the corrective action and it is considered abated.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC: Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 


